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November 27, 1990

Mr. Mike Williams

State of New Mexico

0i1 Conservation Division
P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mike:

Please find enclosed, per your instruction, the letter submitted to the Bureau
of Land Management, letter of approval from the same, and the letter sent to
each person on the enclosed 1ist. Attached you will find a list of all interest
owners and purchasers who were contacted and have submitted written approval to
Nearburg Producing Company. The 1ist contains every interest owner and
purchaser involved in the Foster 31 Federal Well No. 2 and the Dagger Draw 31
Federal Well No. 1.

This letter is forwarded to you in order to receive approval for the
commingling of these two wells. If you have need for further information,
please do not hesitate to call.

Yours very truly,
NEARBURG PRODUCING COMPANY

ﬂuc/tﬁé/ éy,am

Machelle Byrum
Engineering & Production Secretary
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